Dear Parents:

[ am writing to inform you that soon we will be starting
a new assignment called Tele-tarea. It consists of
watching a TV show in Spanish with Spanish subtitles. I
recommend that students complete this assignment via
internet content. The internet offers a huge amount of
content and this is great but it can also be bad. I ask
that you please be vigilant of the program that your son
or daughter chooses to watch as I'm sure you are aware
that some may be very inappropriate. I have offered a list of reliable websites on
my home page at www.queremoscalaveras.com . Please take a few minutes to look
over the sites and choose programming that you deem appropriate. You are
welcome to find other sources online as well. If you find a new site with Spanish
programming and spanish captions I will give your child extra credit.

If you absolutely do not want your child to use the internet for this weekly
assignment there is another option. Many DVDs provide both a Spanish track and
Spanish captions.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. Email is the best way
to reach us.

Sincerely,

Sra. Romero
tromero@musd.org

World Language Department
Milpitas High School

Milpitas High School, 1285 Escuela Parkway, Milpitas, California, 95035



